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ORDINANCE COMMITTEE 

Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, January 5, 2021, 5:30 P.M. 

First Floor Meeting Room, Bristol City Hall/Webex 
 

ATTENDEES:   David Preleski (Webex), Mary Fortier, Greg Hahn 

ABSENT:   - - -  

STAFF PRESENT:  Tom Conlin, Asst. Corporation Counsel 

GUESTS:   Ray Rogozinski, Public Works Director 

          

1. The Ordinance Committee was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Council Member Preleski 
 

2. Approval of Minutes 
 

a. Council Member Preleski made a motion to accept the minutes of the Special Meeting of November 4, 

2020, seconded by Council Member Fortier.  Council Member Hahn abstained.  All others voted in 

favor, minutes accepted. 

 

b. Council Member Hahn made a motion to accept the minutes of the Regular Meeting of December 1, 

2020, seconded by Council Member Fortier.  All present voted in favor, minutes accepted. 
 

3. Public Participation – There was no public participation. 
 

4. Old Business  

 

a. Solid Waste – Sec. 10 – General Revisions 

  

Council Member Fortier introduced this subject.  There are many changes because they need to reflect     

current practice.  Mr. Rogozinski said that these have been submitted to the Public Works Board for   

their input and anticipates approval at the next board meeting.  These changes protect both the City  

and the residents as it reflects both the requirements and the services that the City provides.  He  

reviewed how the Ordinance is organized and provided a review and synopsis of key areas.  He also 

pointed out  that Section 10.5 involves Zoning so he also sent the revisions to Zoning and the Fire 

Marshall for input and did receive back their comments.  Further revisions will remove any  

duplications. In addition, Section 10.7 was also sent to other departments for input. There was  

discussion and Mr. Rogozinski answered questions.  

 

There was brief discussion about the date referenced for the changes, and Council Member Fortier  

reviewed a number of possible corrections. The numbering of the sections was also reviewed.   

Mr. Rogozinski and Mr. Conlin will review all the items again.  

 

The final version will be hopefully ready for the Public Works meeting.  This will be looked at again at 

the next Ordinance meeting.   

 

5. New Business 

 

 There was no new business. 
  

6. Committee Member Comments  
 

 There were no committee member comments. 
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7. Adjournment 
 

 Council Member Hahn made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:11 p.m. seconded by Council 

 Member Preleski.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Christine Cooper 

Recording Secretary 

 




